TASA U7 2024-2025 Report
The TASA U7 Program had 130 registrants this season (down 17 from 2023-2024) split into 4 divisions. Each division completed the season with 42 total ice times.
U7 Sessions by month:
Oct: 12/13, 19/20, 26/27 = 6 sessions
Nov: 2/3, 16/17, 24/30 = 6 sessions
Dec: 1, 7/8, 14/15, 22 = 6 sessions
Jan: 4/5, 12, 18/19, 25/26 = 7 sessions
Feb: 1/2, 8/9, 15/16, 22/23 = 8 sessions
March: 1/2, 8/9, 15/6, 22/23, 30 = 9 sessions
TASA had 40 kids participate at the Halifax Mooseheads intermission game, down 10 kids from 2023. This was because there was an increase of organizations participating in 2024-5. 
TASA collectively sent 24 teams of 10 (240 players) to 9 jamborees, participation was up by 60 kids from last season. This was mainly due to timing and 1 new jamboree that launched in 2024 (kids fight cancer).
Kyle MacDonald, Mathew Slaunwhite and Mary-Lou Paetznick successfully implemented the first shift program and come try hockey program with great success and successfully got many players to try hockey at the U7 level for the first time and continued with hockey throughout the season with TASA.
I want to thank the Division managers who where instrumental in all aspects of the Jamboree planning and collective communication with parents and coaches throughout the season. 
I want to thank all the Head Coaches and Assistant Coaches for their dedication to our young players development every Saturday and Sunday morning, all the detailed practice plans, the thought, care and attention that was put forward is truly appreciated. 
I hope you all had a great season, thank you to all the parents for all your support and your trust in me throughout the 2024-5 season, for those moving up to U9 I hope you enjoy next chapter of hockey, and for those staying in U7, I hope to see you all next season. 

Thank you,
Steve Connick – Under 7 VP
